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Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

The new theme across Year 1 and 2 is called ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers’ and the children are 

enjoying learning all about animals.  

 

To enhance this learning, we are very excited to tell you about a visitor we have coming into 

school – The Animal Man. 

 

The children will get the opportunity to see and touch a variety of animals including owls, 

tarantulas, mini beasts, snakes, lizards and mammals. They will hear interesting facts and 

stories about the animals they see. The team at The Animal Man have many years of 

experience and are experts at handling animals.  

 

The visits will take place on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th March 2024. See below for which day 

your child’s class will be taking part: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be no cost for this visit as school has subsidised the full payment. 

 

We are sure the children will have a wonderful experience! 

 

Please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher if you have any further questions.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Brown 

(Year 2 Leader) 
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